
 
From: "Gunnink, Brett" <bgunnink@montana.edu>  
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 at 9:16 AM  
To: "Swinford, Steven" <swinford@montana.edu>  
Cc: "Ratterman, Lance" <lance.ratterman@montana.edu>, "Osen, Kathleen"  
<kosen@montana.edu>  
Subject: Air Force ROTC name change 
 
Steve, 
  
Our Air Force ROTC unit would like to change the name of its academic unit from Military 
Aerospace Studies to Military Air and Space Studies.  I am supportive of this change.  What is 
the approval path for such a name change and how do we get it started? 
  
Brett Gunnink 


